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THE WHITE HOUSE

WASHINGTON

Dear Madame Prime Minister:

Now that I am back home again I hasten to
thank you and Mr. Thatcher for including
me in the delightful luncheon you hosted
in President Reagan's honor during our
all too brief stay in the United Kingdom
last week. That event provided a very
pleasant respite in our travels and is one
that I shall long and agreeably remember.

It goes without saying that I enjoyed
meeting you again and much appreciate the
opportunity our two sides had for such
extensive and beneficial conversation.

Sincerely,

William P. Clark
Assistant to the President
for National Security Affairs

The Right Honorable
Margaret Thatcher, M.P.
Prime Minister
London


